政府總部民政事務局

香港灣仔 軒尼詩道一百三十號 修頓中心三十一樓

本局檔號

OUR REF.

: HAB/CR/1/24/3

來函檔號 YOUR REF

: CB2/PL/HA

圖文傳真

話

TEL NO.

: 2835 1233

FAXLINE

: 2591 6002



GOVERNMENT SECRETARIAT HOME AFFAIRS BUREAU

31ST FLOOR, SOUTHORN CENTRE, 130 HENNESSY ROAD, WAN CHAI, HONG KONG.

LC Paper No. CB(2)518/07-08(01)

By Fax

3 December 2007

Miss Flora Tai Clerk to Home Affairs Panel Legislative Council Secretariat Legislative Council Building 8 Jackson Road Central Hong Kong (Fax: 2509 9055)

Dear Miss Tai,

Panel on Home Affairs

Thank you for your letter of 22 November 2007, regarding the Hong Kong Christian Institute's enquiry about the Human Rights Education Working Group under the Committee on the Promotion of Civic Education (CPCE). Our response is set out as follows.

The survey mentioned in the Hong Kong Christian Institute's letter has not started and CPCE is aware of the position. We will continue to promote human right education using existing programs and material.

Yours sincerely,

(Mrs Alice Cheung) for Secretary for Home Affairs